
From: Mike Blair <prolaundry@gmail.com>
To: Lt. Governor's OfficeLtGov@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 5/3/2017 11:24:16 AM
Subject: retirement

Good morning,

My wife Shelly and I are looking to retire soon. One of the states we are looking at is South 
Carolina. Florida just does not do it for us as well as the state my wife has lived in all but 1 year 
of her life, Connecticut. What can you tell us about the state and its offerings for retirees 
from taxes to ????? We are looking to be within a 2 mile range from the shore and have a 
friend in Charleston.

We look forward to your response,
Blair and Shelly Gaudreau
28-C Carillon Drive
Rocky Hill, Ct 06067

-- 

Today we are here but yet we are there!
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